
PLEASE JOIN US FOR
HANOVER SNAP

SPRING KICKBALL!

Dear Families:

Hanover SNAP, Inc. is a Massachusetts Non-Profit Charitable organization and 501(c)(3) tax-exempt
organization which provides art, recreational and athletic opportunities for children and young adults
aged 3-22 of ALL ABILITIES as well as volunteer opportunities for peers and mentors in middle
school and high school.

Hanover SNAP is run by a group of volunteers with a passion for and vision of inclusion and providing
ACCESS TO ALL through arts, athletics and recreational activities. Hanover SNAP volunteers, peer
mentors and coaches work together to provide an inclusive, positive social environment for all
participants with the goal to foster true friendships while encouraging growth and development

We piloted kickball last spring and it was a hit! Kickball will run on Sundays starting May 7th through
June 11th (except May 28th) at the baseball fields at Forge Pond Park. For planning purposes, the
time will likely be between 12:00 pm and 2:00 pm but the exact time is still to be determined.

Registration link is: https://www.hanoversnap.com/reg
Please note that registration should be completed on a computer and not a smartphone.

Please reach out to us with any questions at hanoversnap@gmail.com. We look forward to the
opportunity to meet you and your child!

The Hanover SNAP Team
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